
 

 

 

35 North Street, Wareham, BH20 4AD  

Tel: 01929 552903  email: afjoy.order@gmail.com   

Our store will be open from Monday 15th June  

Government guidelines state that we must limit the number of people in our stores 

at any one time.  

 We have installed hand sanitisers and supplied PPE for staff and customers. 

 We have taken social distancing measures.  

 

 All the uniform for your school is now in stock. 

 We ask for card payment only.  

 If you wish to avoid queuing you can order by phone or email (see details above) 

to collect in store or arranged delivery. 

 At the present time unfortunately there will be no facilities for trying on garments, 

but be assured that exchanges for wrong sizes will be honoured. 

 As always we are here for you, please do not panic there will be enough school  

uniform. We will make it as easy and safe for you, your child and our staff.  

Assuring you of our commitment at all times. 

 


